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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Hidden Lakes Elementary School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Laura Christenson
Matthew Cook

Melinda Dotson
Charlie Joplin

Heather McDonald

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Kelly Alexander
Ashley Cribbs
Matthew Freeman
Ashley French
Clint Groom
Christy Hillmer

Jenifer Hollingsworth
Malanie Lovato-Weiner
Rachel MacLeod
Kay Martinek
Emily McClain
Catherine Pucci

Shannon Ramsey
Delia Rich
Jennifer Roberson
James Stapp
Haylie Sutton
Megan Wright

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Julie Burbach
Cyndy Burks
Traci Cowan
Daniel Evans
Joni Hutchins

Jaime McGinty
Carolyn Morrow
Melanie Mussman
Kelly Myers
Carol Nichols

Kathy Orwig (183 days)
Annette Peterson-Bush
Janet Schupp (193 days)
Lisa Young



The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on Probationary 
contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be completed prior to the 
expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Rhonda Avery

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on Certified 
One-Year Term contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be 
completed prior to the expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Joni Anthony
Christi Hamblin

Kay Kime
Kelli Murphy

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a part-time, 
no contract status for the 2005-2006 school year:

Sheryl Milligan

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a part-time, 
no contract status with Texas Standard certificate renewal stipulations for the 2005-2006 
school year:

Brandy Edwards

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer       Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools       Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


